
Dear Committee Members,  

I am writing to express my interest in joining the committee for IATEFL-Hungary. My name 

is Kata Molnár, and while some of you may already know me, I would like to share a bit more 

about myself for those who may not be familiar. 

I am currently a teacher trainee at Pannon University, where I have been studying for the past 

four and a half years. Teaching has been a passion of mine since childhood, and that passion 

still drives me today. I consider myself a creative, open-minded, kind, and ambitious individual 

who finds it easy to connect with others. Outside of academics, I enjoy cooking and designing. 

I first learned about IATEFL about 2 years ago and decided to volunteer at the following 

conference in Siófok. The experience not only introduced me to the community but also 

motivated me in my studies and future plans. As a result, I became a member of IATEFL-

Hungary and have attended three conferences and a summer course. 

I genuinely believe that IATEFL provides hope and purpose for educators today. I am looking 

forward to being part of the team and helping with its goals. I believe my personality and my 

love for people and teaching aligns well with the values of this community. 

I am hopeful for the opportunity to join the next IATEFL-Hungary conference as a committee 

member and contribute to the continued growth of this amazing community. 

 

Sincerely, 

Kata Molnár 

 

 

 

 

 


